To whom it may concern

Re Dwyer rd precinct planning

We have been advised that precinct planning for Dwyer rd precinct is
not going to be actioned until way after the new airport is fully
operational. This leaves my family living near all the 24 hour airport
noise with an uncertain future for at least 10, maybe 20 or 30 years.

The lack of priority for our 24 hour airport noise affected precinct
combined with all the other prioritised infrastructure leaves us in the
middle of the world’s “biggest building site” for 20 years or more.

We didn’t sign up for all this when we bought our homes.

1/ All the roads are blocked of or under low speed road works for
20kms

2/ Dust pollution on our cars and houses
3/ Noise pollution from the roadworks then the 24 hour airport

4/ Not wanting to spend any money underpinning the house or re
lining the pool in case we get bought out?

5/ Uncertainty of if we should sell up because we can’t handle the
above

Its not fair to us, we understand you need a new airport, but why
can’t you just treat us like the rest of the aerotropolis and re zone us
now

Darrell Smith_

Business owner and resident

Bringelly






